## **Student Center Newsletter Bayonne High School**

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

December 2018

## STUDENT CENTER CONTACT INFORMATION

Mrs. Renae M. Bush Director of Student Personnel Services 201-858-5925

Mrs. Patricia Smith x7885 psmith@bboed.org

Ms. Maura Cangiano x5591 mcangiano@bboed.org

Mrs. Narlin Bates x6250 nbates@bboed.org

Ms. Christy Glock x5827 cglock@bboed.org

## Season of Giving

As the holiday season approaches, we are reminded of the importance of giving. Find ways to become involved in your community. Make a difference in someone's life by donating your time to serve food or participate in a coat or toy drive. Additionally, all students are required to complete 20 hours of volunteer work, intended to help the community. Students should visit the Main Office for more information.

## Turning Over a New Leaf

2018 is right around the corner. Is there habit you would like to break or a change you want to make in your life? Start formulating your New Year's Resolutions to help better your life! Visit one of the counselors in the Student Center for help with strategies to make your resolution a reality.

